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B E R E A V E M E N T  S U P P O R T  G R O U P S

The Retreat Clinic in York has asked us to share information about a
new Bereavement support group they are running. Please see below
and the link to their website for further details. 

https://theretreatclinics.org.uk/adults/bereavement-support-group/
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C L A S S  A T T E N D A N C E

As I write this, we are all looking forward to the beach trip that the whole school is about to embark on. It promises to
be an exciting and educational experience for all the children. They will have the opportunity to explore the beach
environment, engage in various activities, and create lasting memories with their friends.

This week, the children enjoyed a fun skipping school session where they learned different skipping skills in
preparation for our upcoming sponsored skip event. The enthusiasm and participation shown by the children (and
staff!) was fantastic, and we look forward to seeing them showcase their skills during the event.

On a different note, today marks the start of Miss Ford's maternity leave. We want to take this opportunity to wish her
all the best as she starts this new chapter in her life. Please join us in sending her our best wishes during this special
time. We eagerly anticipate meeting the newest addition to her family soon.

Thank you for your continued partnership in your child's education journey.

 

Friday 28th June: Staff Training Day - school closed to
children 
Monday 1st July: Sports Day

Year 1 & 2: 9.05am - 10.35am
Year 3 & 4: 10.40am - 12.10pm
Year 5 & 6: 1.15pm - 3.10pm

Friday 5th July: PTA Summer Fair
Monday 8th July: Orange Unit Sports Day 9.15am -
10.15am
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